
                                                                     June 18, 2024

Demetries Oberc

Montgomery County Department of Transportation

100 Edison Park Drive, 4th Floor.

Gaithersburg, Maryland 20878

Re:  24RMS9233A 

Petition to Vacate portion

            of Broad Street in Bethesda.                 

Dear Mr. Oberc, 

This letter is in response to your petition to vacate the above described parcel of land, dated May

30, 2024. The Commission has examined its records and found it has no facilities within the

proposed abandonment area shown on the enclosed sketch.  Therefore, the Commission will

consent to vacate that parcel subject to the conditions imposed in this letter. There is an existing

36” water main and permission will be required from the City of Falls Church.

This consent is valid for 180 days from the date hereof, and void and of no further legal effect

thereafter unless the Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission formally approves

the abandonment prior to its expiration. WSSC reserves the right to withdraw this consent at any

time prior to the 180-day expiration period, or formal abandonment of the parcel by the park and

Planning Commission.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me directly at (301)-206-8668, or

by email at Emmanuel.Benyella@wsscwater.com. 

Sincerely,

                                                                                                         Emmanuel Benyella

Project Manager

Relocations Section

Pipeline Design Division

Enclosure:

Sketch of Proposed Abandonment Area

 


